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April 3, 2017

Larine Moore
Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities
U.S. Department of Energy
FE-34
P.O. Box 44375
Washington, DC  20026

Re: Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P., DOE/FE Docket Nos. 12-32-LNG, 11-127-LNG
Semi-Annual Report

Dear Ms. Moore:

Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph M of DOE/FE Order No. 3413 and Ordering 
Paragraph I of DOE/FE Order No. 3041, Jordan Cove Energy Project L.P. (“JCEP”) hereby 
submits its semi-annual report describing the describing the progress of the proposed 
liquefaction facility.1  On December 9, 2016, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(“FERC”) issued its Order Denying Rehearing regarding JCEP’s proposed facility and the 
associated natural gas pipeline.2  FERC’s order was without prejudice to JCEP submitting a 
new application.  On January 23, 2017, JCEP commenced FERC’s pre-filing review process, 
which is the first step to submitting a new application to FERC to construct the proposed 
facility.  JCEP continues to pursue other required federal, state, and local permits and 
authorizations for its facility.  JCEP has also continued its negotiations with prospective 

customers for liquefaction services.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ John S. Decker
John S. Decker
Attorney for Jordan Cove LNG, L.P.

                                                

1 Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P., DOE/FE Order No. 3413 (Mar. 24, 2014); Jordan Cove Energy 
Project, L.P., DOE/FE Order No 3041 (Dec. 7, 2011).
2 Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P., 157 FERC ¶ 61,194 (2016).
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